
Eastwick Lower Darby Creek Area Community Advisory Group 

Health, Safety and Communications Working Group Meeting 

Conference Call  

Thursday, August 17th 6:30pm  

 

Attendance: Marilyn Howarth, Josh Barber, Tom McKeon, Earl Wilson, Margie Cobb 

 

Earl Wilson:  Working on CAG Block Party Flyer. He expects about 75-100 people to attend the Block 

Party on  August 26th.  Earl and other CAG members will ‘man’ the CAG table and talk with community 

members about the CAG and landfill. 

Tom: Will print and fold Eastwick CAG brochures for the block party.  

Marilyn: Asked Josh to update group on funding for Superfund site remediation.  

 

Josh: EPA Just got funding to clean up the Superfund site. Funding to do residential yard clean up and 

permeant relocation of the businesses. Enough funding to do at least 80 yards. Clean ups are expected 

to start after Labor Day.  This will be a year’s worth of work.  Clean ups will occur in Eastwick, south of 

80th street.  

 

EPA is creating a superfund factsheet. It needs to be formatted so it can be printed correctly.  

Josh will send factsheet for Marilyn to review.  

 

Josh to Earl:  There is sufficient funding to address relocating businesses.  

 

Earl: Josh please pass on the community thank yous. 

 

Marilyn: Will the press releases automatically go to Ted? 

 

Josh: Not sure, but we’ll make sure it gets to Ted directly. 

 

Marilyn: It’s important to let the community know that this is actually happening. 

 

Tom: Will update the website after we receive the information/ factsheet.  

 

 


